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Council Memorandum 

Date: October 5, 2021 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Elmslie  

Re: The Village of Sturgeon Point 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum, from Councillor Elmslie, regarding The Village of Sturgeon 

Point, be received;  

That an enhanced level of service be provided for Lake Street and Henry Street from 

the point where snow plowing currently ends, to Forest Avenue; and  

That these recommendations be brought forward at the next Regular Council meeting 

for consideration.  

Rationale  

As detailed in the attached document, these roads had previously received municipal 

services. However, over the past ten years there is no record of this route receiving 

services and thus, it has fallen into disrepair. In conversation with Public Works, they 

view this section as unassumed and have asked that a memo from Council, requesting 

an enhanced level of service, be passed, if service is required. 
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